








1

Heather Voss

From: Peter Vars <pvars@bmepc.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 3:31 PM
To: Chris Martin; Stephen Schultz
Cc: Craig Eckert; Heather Voss; Chris DiMarzo; Christian M. Nadler; Megan Sereni
Subject: RE: Erie Ridge Townhomes Subdivision Application
Attachments: 2549 Subdivision Plat (4-10-24).pdf; 2549 Erie Ridge Townhomes Revised Site Plan Progress 4-11-24 

#2.pdf

Good afternoon Chris 
 
As requested, please find attached the revised subdivision plat for Erie Ridge Townhomes.  As discussed, the applicant is 
no longer proposing the subdivision of the townhome units.  This results in a 3 lot subdivision, with each lot being created 
via the establishment of road right-of-way.  All 73 units, apartments and townhomes will be rentals, and all buildings and 
lands will owned and maintained by ESIV LLC.  As previously directed we will be submitting a revised subdivision 
application for Planning Board review and approval.  The application will be submitted April 17th for the Planning 
Board’s 21st meeting. 
 
As a result of this revision, we request that the current subdivision application, scheduled for the Planning Board’s April 
16th meeting be removed from the agenda. 
 
The applicant is proposing a subdivision revision only; there is no revisions to site plan layout as shown on the attached 
updated Site Plan; updated to reflect the elimination of the townhome subdivision lot lines.  There is no change to the 
number of buildings of units, nor to the mix of apartment and townhome units.  As such, we do not believe this 
subdivision revision warrants any reconsideration of the Planning Board granted Site Plan approval or the Town Board’s 
issuance of the Special Use Permit. 
 
Please review and contact our office with any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Peter G. Vars, P.E. 
President 
 

 
 
BME Associates  
10 Liftbridge Lane East 
Fairport, NY 14450 
Phone: (585) 377-7360 x112 

 
www.bmepc.com 
pvars@bmepc.com 
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MONROE COUNTY SURVEYORS OFFICE/DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION

This plat is approved in accordance with the provisions of Section 239-f, Article
12-b of the General Municipal Law and/or the Monroe County Monumentation
Law. A separate approval is required for site construction.

For General Municipal Law:

   
County Highway Superintendant   Date

For the Monroe County Monumentation Law:

   
Monroe County Surveyors Office   Date
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